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Hempstead Road, Watford, WD17 3HD
Chair of Governors: Pulvi Popat
Email: pulvi.popat@gmail.com

Dear Candidate
I am pleased to write to you, on behalf of the governing body, in response to your interest in the post of principal at Lanchester Community Free School. Lanchester is part of a three school Multi Academy Trust formed in 2014.
The school is situated on the Hempsted Road in Central Watford in a newly refurbished historical building that has been part of the community as an educational establishment for many years. There is a strong sense of community in the local area which is reflected within the school. The school has links with many local businesses such as the care home situated nearby where our children go to read to the residents regularly. Parent engagement is at a high level which is welcomed by the school and the trust.

Our school was inspected in May 2017 and was judged good in relation to teaching, learning and pupil outcomes but to require improvement in leadership and management. Since the inspection, we have been determined to drive our wonderful school forward and have formed, with the trust, an Ofsted Action Group to address the improvements needed.

The most compelling quality about Lanchester, apart from the children of course, is the enthusiastic and talented team of teachers and staff who are dedicated to providing the very best education and opportunities for each and every one of our pupils. Our children are happy individuals who are enthusiastic, inquisitive and passionate about learning and their school. They are impeccably behaved and are making good progress in their learning journey.

We have a strong and diverse governing body which is completely committed to the success of the school. As chair of governors I sit on the trust board and another member of the board is linked to our governing body.
We are a free school which means we get our funding directly from the Government to educate the children here. As a free school we have some significant freedoms to create our own curriculum, staffing structure and set learning hours.
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We are looking for a passionate and inspiring individual who will engage well with the children and parents of Lanchester and lead our staff and governors to make our school one of the best in Watford and in Hertfordshire.
I look forward to meeting you
Yours sincerely
Pulvi Popat
Chair of Governors


West Herts Community Free School Trust - Registered Office: C/O Lanchester Community Free School, Hempstead Road, Watford, WD17 3HD
Company number: 08324782
Lanchester Community Free School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff, parents, volunteers, visitors and contractors to share this commitment.
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